
 

         

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

SUSPENSION OF INVESTRUST BANK PLC FROM THE CENTRAL 

SECURITIES DEPOSITORY  

 

The Bank of Zambia hereby notifies all participants on the Central Securities Depository (CSD) 

System that following the possession of the Investrust Bank Plc, the bank has been temporarily 

suspended from the CSD effective April 3, 2024, in line with the CSD Rules. 

This follows the Press Statement that Bank of Zambia has taken possession of Investrust Bank 

Plc following the determination that the bank is insolvent. 

The General Public and all investors are advised accordingly.  

All queries should be forwarded to: 

 

Ms. Besnat Mwanza  

Asssitant Director – Communications 

Bank of Zambia 

P O Box 30080 

LUSAKA 

 

Email: info@boz.zm 

Telephone: +260 211 399300 

mailto:info@boz.zm

